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Wildflower Families, 
 
I hope that everyone was able to take some 
time this weekend to gather together and to 
nourish one’s needs. At the courner of 
Wildflower Nelson’s campus, this HEART 
tree knot reminds us all of the reason 
Wildflower was your chosen school; a school 
where healthy relationships, healthy 
attachment through mutual respect is built. 
This is a school of choice as we belive in the 
values, the on-going commitment to work 
together as a compassionate suportive 
community, purposefuly to support the 
whole child. In this we foster relationships, 
and do the heart-work. These relationships 
take time to build. I too am a part of this 
relationship, am commited to it, and stand 
open, with warmth, to  build upon these 
values with you – respectfully in leading with 
love.  
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

Emergence: 
 
Kirsten found a cocoon a few weeks ago, (apparently 
finding these is a secret talent), and on Monday 
brought in this beautiful creature, sharing its beauty, 
and emergence lesson with many. Later with her class, 
they gathered and shared in it going back out into the 
wild.   
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The best welcome in the morning: 

 

 

Reminders for this coming week are these: 

• All K-9’s will be outside for recess and lunch this week so please ensure that each have a rain 

jacket and appropriate footwear. 

• Play stations will be arranged throughout the school grounds to offer enjoyment for all. 

• Anna will be back in with her class along with Catherine. Welcome back Anna! 

• Bianca will be in Barb’s class till the end of this week (Justin had a pre-arranged commitment). 

• I will be taking the grade 9’s to LVR this Wednesday.  
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Sincerely, 

 

Misty Terpstra 

she/her/hers 
Principal 

Wildflower School 

Email: misty.terpstra@sd8.bc.ca 

 

 

 

I gratefully acknowledge, respect and honour the First Nations in whose traditional territories the 

Kootenay Lake School District operates and all Aboriginal people residing within the boundaries of 

School District No.8 (Kootenay Lake). 
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